
 As you can see, much of the programming carried on 

KCRO is of a nature that is intended to help our community 

and inform individuals. 

 

KCRO airs regular weather forecasts from meteorologist 

Matt Duncan. It also carries newscasts from SRN news as 

well as local newscasts during Heartland Viewpoint. The 

Emergency Alert System can break in to regular 

programming with important information from the National 

Weather Service or with Amber Alerts. We saw several 

flash flood warnings this past summer. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this Quarterly Report. 
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